
Faculty Senate Resolution to Endorse Recommendations for Honors Program 
 
Background 
 
The Stockton University Honors Program underwent the 5-Year review process during the 
Spring 2023 semester. A final report was submitted by an external reviewer, Dr. Kevin Dean 
(West Chester University) on May 9, 2023. In his review, Dr. Dean provides a list of 
recommendations that would help to strengthen the honors program. 
 
The Honors Council provided further recommendations in a letter dated July 1, 2023 that 
would help to prioritize steps aimed at improving the program.  
 
Resolution 
Be it resolved that the Faculty Senate supports the recommendations as outlined in the 
July 1, 2023 letter written by the Honors Council. 


